
  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
Please refer to the postcard of July 15, 2019, regarding the proposal from Terra Housing Consultants to 
develop the site with a 5-storey, mixed-use building, containing 12 Social Housing units, a Taoist library, and a 
Taoist worship and study area, at the above-noted address. 
 
 
The date for the Development Permit Board consideration on August 19, 2019, has been cancelled.   
 
 
For more information and updates, visit:  vancouver.ca/devapps  
Or contact, Jonathan Borsa, Project Facilitator at 604.871.6021 or jonathan.borsa@vancouver.ca 
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